
Cocola joins Griffin Land as vice president and director of
property management
October 17, 2013 - Connecticut

Dave Cocola has joined Griffin Land as vice president and director of its property management
department. He comes to the company as the successor to Ronald Eddy who, after 35 years in the
industry, 13 being with Griffin Land, will be retiring.
Cocola's professional history includes 14 years of diversified experience in property management.
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